
 

 

 
4th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 Visit to the Friary School – Bugsy Malone Performance 
 
Year 5 will be visiting the Friary School in Lichfield, on the morning of Tuesday 17th 
June 2025 to watch a dress rehearsal of their upcoming show of Bugsy Malone.  
 
Children will be walking to the Friary for a 9.30am start (regardless of the weather) 
so please make sure your child is wearing full school uniform, has a raincoat and 
sensible shoes. 
 
Children will return to school in time for their usual lunch arrangements. Please send 
your child with a small snack in disposable packaging and their water bottle which 
they will carry themselves.  
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to school by Friday 13th June. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Chapman 
Year 5 teacher 
___________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 5 Visit to the Friary School – Bugsy Malone Performance 
 
I give permission for my child to walk to the Friary School to watch Bugsy Malone.  
 
Child’s Name:  ________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of parent/ carer: ______________________________________ 

Print name of parent/carer: _____________________________________ 

Date: _______________________  


